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Thank you for your continued 
prayers on our behalf.  
 
Below is a list of our daily 
prayer requests. 
 
Sunday  
Praise God for the souls he is 
adding to His kingdom 
 
Monday  
Outreach to the Young Adults 
 
Tuesday  
Praise God for the growth in 
faith of local believers 
 
Wednesday  
Individual Bible studies 
 
Thursday  
Praise God for the dedication 
and efforts of the AIMers 
 
Friday  
Complete funding for the 
R.A.D.I.C.A.L. school program 
 
Saturday  
Growth of the Youth Program  

Another “End of Year” Thank You 
  
With the close of 2024, we are mindful of all our partners who faithfully pray 
for us and who support us and the work in Corquín. We are truly thankful. 
 

As we were finishing up this year in the schools, RADICAL received many 
“thank you” plaques from directors and teachers, but something that touched 
our hearts even more than those was the beautiful thank you letter we 
received from a student at one of our schools. We wanted to share it with you 
because you are a part of this work.  
 

From: Jeferson Josúe Domingues Valle    
To: RADICAL 

It is a privilege for me to write these lines with much affection for you. I feel 

happy and at the same time grateful for the moments that I am living in my 
childhood with the support that you give me. Thank you, RADICAL, for teaching 

us many things that I have found productive. I have learned from every activity 
you did while teaching us the values that very few others are able to teach. For 

me, that is very fundamental. I ask that God continues to bless you greatly. I will 

always keep in mind each value and I will practice them so I can make something 
of myself. A thousand thanks to each one of you. 
 

This student appreciates and is grateful for all that RADICAL has done for him 
and for his school. In the same way, we appreciate and are grateful for all that 
you do for us and for making our school program possible. As we have said, 
this year we have taught Bible stories and values to about 2,000 students each 
week. We would be hard pressed to find a better way to serve and teach God’s 
Word to so many individuals in our community.  
 

Once again, we  want to say how extremely grateful we are for all of those who 
have helped us financially this year and in years past. We could not do this 
work without you. We do need your continued support to achieve all that we 
have planned for next year. If you haven’t already, would you be willing to 
make our ministry part of  your monthly charitable donations in 2025? 
Information on how to donate to the mission work in Corquín, Honduras, is 
on the bottom of the following page. Thank you! 

Bridges2Honduras 
  

With our RADICAL 

program, we are blessed 

to be able to teach God’s 

Word to so many children 

and to pray with them, 

both during our  group 

time as well as in every 

classroom.  We know that 

God’s Word is alive and 

active. Please join us in 

prayer as we ask that 

these precious children 

and their families are 

drawn to Christ as we 

share His Word with them. 

Left: Letter from a student. 

The translation is below. 
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How to contact us: 
Michael: Michael.b@missionupreach.org 
Kris: Kris.b@missionupreach.org 
 

To donate online, go to: 
snellvillecofc.org/giving, click the “online” icon, 
choose the fund “Corquín Honduras Mission” 
and enter the amount you would like to give.  

Birthday Dinner for Michael 
 

To Michael’s surprise, the RADICAL team and our 
AIMers arranged for a birthday dinner for him to 
express their appreciation. It was such a thoughtful 
thing to do. We enjoyed our evening together. 

 

 

Helping Ministry  (Ministerio de Ayuda)  
 

Last month we mentioned the formation of a new 
ministry. Four women came together to form a 
ministry to help those in need. First, they held a few 
fund raisers to have a working budget, then they 
started planning on how they can be a blessing.  
 

This month they prepared and delivered twenty-five 
plates of food all over the community. Members of the 
Corquín congregation named individuals who are 
were in need and without family members to help 
them. They wanted these individuals to feel the love of 
Christ during this Christmas season. It was a blessing 
to deliver these meals and to pray over each family. 
Tears were shed and hearts were filled to overflowing.  
 

This is just the beginning. Please keep these ladies in 
your prayers. They are an encouragement. 

Christmas Parties 
 

It wouldn’t be December without an assortment of 
Christmas parties. Our first one was held for the 
youth. We had a great evening filled with lots of 
games, prizes, presents, and the sharing of a delicious 
meal and finished off with a Tres Leches cake. 
 

The next events were the women’s parties in Corquín 
and in Potrerillos, where each had a devotional, 
played a few silly games and then had White Elephant 
gift swaps. Each participant in both locations brought 
something to share, and we enjoyed a meal together. 
 

Our last Christmas party was for the congregation in 
Potrerillos. There we sang songs, had a message on 
the hope that Jesus brings, played games and ended 
the evening with a meal made up of a variety of grilled 
meats, rice and beans, and another Tres Leches cake! 

 

Right: The elderly  

man at one of the 

houses we visited has 

been unable to walk 

for years. His wife 

struggles to care for 

him but she thanks 

God for the life they 

have together. 

Left: It was a chilly 

rainy delivery day, 

but the smiles we 

received warmed 

our hearts. 

Right: Potrerillos 

Church Christmas 

Party 

Left: Youth Group 

Christmas Party 

Right: Lady’s 

Night Christmas 

Party in Corquín 


